
Welcome to Henry VIII Class 
 
Hi everyone, welcome to Year 5 where we are part of the Tudor historical 

time period. We are in Henry VIII class and here is our class picture: 

 

 

This is me! I am your teacher and my name is Mrs. Crick. 

 

My hobbies are reading books, going to yoga, meeting and chatting to my 

friends and spending time  with my family.  I am really looking forward to 

meeting you and finding out what your hobbies are. 

 

 

 

Our classroom is on the West side of the school and is 

opposite the Simmonds hall, between the Year 4 

classrooms and the Reception classrooms. 

There is the area: 

 

 

This is a picture of the classroom door!  

 

 

 

Our nearest toilets will be opposite our classroom.  

Here they are! 

 

In year 5 we have pegs for our coats and bags.  

Here is our peg area. One of these will be yours - can you                           

guess which one? 

 

 

 

 

When you come into school in the morning you will come in through the right 

hand side doors of the atrium doors. Then turn right into 

the corridor and find our cloakroom. 

 

 

 

The person who collects you at the end of the day will                       

wait for you by the reception corridor door. They could stand on the                         

astroturf and wait. 


